
30.03.2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As you all are aware that we are fighting against CORONA VIRUS (COVID 19). During lockdown 

ensure you and your family members stay safe and secure. Also ensure that everyone keeps 

good health. During this pandemic situation school has decided to promote all students 

upto class VIII in next higher class. Report card distribution  will be done once lockdown is over or as per 

necessary government orders. 

Always remember every cloud has a silver lining. In the current scenario as we are lockdown with 

our families, we have to use this time to create good memories and encash these 21 days to 

hone our 21st century skills and upgrade ourselves. 

Let's learn some life skills which will stay with us for lifetime. 

1. Begin you day with a prayer for well being of everyone. 

2. Help your parents in keeping the home clean. 

3.Start helping in daily chores, start washing utensils and clothes. 

4. Learn to cook simple meals so as to take care of your hunger when in need. 

5. Give water to plants and take good care of them. 

6. Arrange your almirah. 

7. Help your grandparents and take their help in learning some skills from them. 

8. Play some indoor games with your family members to create some memories. 

9. Read the book of your choice. 

10.Do exercise, meditation and yoga to keep yourself fit. 

11.Take good care of hygiene. 

Discipline and hardwork go hand in hand so create a schedule for learning and other activities 

like grammar drill, memorising tables , mental maths etc. 

I PRAY TO ALMIGHTY FOR WELL BEING OF EACH ONE OF US . 

Principal 

Punita Bhasin 



 


